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Members Present:  Kristin Shields-Principal, Julie Duffy-A.P., Bill Sarty-A.P., Nancy Vielhauer-A.P., Amy 
Hernandez-Math, Jim Marianno-Social Science, Brent Manuel-CTE, Catherine Rivera-World Language, Ashly 
Henry-Counselor, Sabrina Menart-Psychologist, Julie Russo Kumler-English, Carrie Nast-Science, Lisa McFadden-
CTE, Denise Johnson-Kaul-CTE, Aimee Korynta-Librarian, Charlene Chandler-Classified, Marleen Hurst-Classified, 
Amanda Emmons (VPA-rotates) 

Parents: Katrinia Jones, William Wade 

Students: Gurleen Kaur-12th, Madison Combs-11th, Sehaj Singh-10th, GraceAnn LeCount-9th, Alyssa Patterson-9th, 
Bonika Gudeta-11th, Jizzelle De La Cruz-11th. 

 

Minutes 
 

1) New Course Proposal – Marketing 1 
(Denise Johnson-Kaul) 

Reviewed and discussed new 
course proposal. This will be an 
introductory course in our CTE 
business department. This 
course will offer the opportunity 
of articulation with Solano 
Community College for 
students to receive college 
credit with completion of 
assignments. 

Survey was given to students to 
find out if there was an interest 
in this course and the survey 
indicated students would be very 
interested in a Marketing 
Course. 

   

2)  Health Course Continued our discussion of 
possibly moving our Health 
course to the freshman year 
and what courses would be 
offered as one semester to 
follow up to health. 

Update on courses for next year: 
Adulting is approved for grades 
11/12. Two Intro Courses on 
Ethnic Studies were approved. 
All three will be available for 
students to choose with their 
course selection in February. 

   

3) Site Goals - Current and 22-23 This year our focus has been to 
reconnect students to learning, 
focus on mental health, 
welcoming students fully back 
to campus. 

We talked about our goal to 
establish positive school 
community/togetherness. 
Rallies- are they for all school or 
optional at lunch. Our population 
outgrew our gym; causing rallies 
to be optional since our entire 
school population cannot fit in 
the gym at once. 

   

 


